Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Tim Webster <tdw910@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 10:28 AM
To: zba@westtisbury-ma.gov

Subject: 225 great Plains Road

Hi kim,

| hope you’re doing well.

I’'m writing at the request of Casey Decker regarding construction of an accessory garage/apartment on my neighbors
property. | have reviewed the site plan forwarded by Casey and discussed the general topic with my neighbor, Marc
Rosenbaum.

We, my wife Nisa and |, do not have any concerns with the construction of the proposed building, provided it is built
within the language of the town by law, which all of us are subject to.

Additionally, I'd like to request that the inspector enforce a no - light - casting Provision to the permit regarding outdoor
fixtures and having them on all night.

Thank you,
Tim Webster

781-264-3067



